
Friday 14th July 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been another busy week at Griffin Primary School. 

Thank you for your support with the end of year picnics which 

took place earlier this week - it was lovely to welcome so many 

of you into school for these events.  

Today we have our annual Summer Funday to mark the end of 

the year with the pupil’s current teacher.  The pupils have   

enjoyed their time today on the bouncy castles, in the silent 

disco and eating ice cream! 

Next week is transition week for pupils, who will be moving into 

their new classes during  Monday morning. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for pupils to get to know their new teachers and 

routines before the summer holidays.  Good luck! 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

95.37% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1BC 

96.67% 

 

KS2  

4TH 

98.81% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

End of Summer Term 

Friday 21st July 2023 at 1.45pm. 

Start of Autumn Term 

Tuesday 5th September 2023. 

Doors open at 8.40am 

Year 6 Picnic and Graduation 

We are looking forward to         

welcoming you to the Year 6 Picnic 

and Graduation on Friday 21st July 

2023 at 12pm. 

A letter has been sent out via 

ParentMail with a linked form    

attached. 

Reading Corner 

For the first time ever, Griffin Primary School will be celebrating the 

much-loved author Roald Dahl by   taking part in Roald Dahl 

Day.  This takes place on his birthday, 13th September which falls on 

a Wednesday this year.  To show our appreciation for this popular 

children's author, we would like pupils to dress up as any character 

from any Roald Dahl story.  We are letting you know now so you have plenty of time 

to get creative with your costumes. We can't wait to join in the fun and take part in 

lots of book-based activities.  

Free School Meals   vouchers 

Vouchers for free school meal   

pupils are being provided for the 

Summer Holidays. 

These will be sent out via     

Parentmail on Monday.  Please 

contact the office on 794122 if you 

have any issues with these. 

Transition week 

Next week is transition week at Griffin Primary School.  We are looking forward to 

the pupils moving into their new classes and getting to know their new teachers.  

On Monday morning, the pupils should enter school  using the same entrance as 

normal.  At home time on Monday pupils can be picked up from their new doors/

playground section.  For the rest of the week, they will then enter and leave via their 

new doors/playground sections.   

For current Year 6 pupils, they should come in as normal next week.  On Monday 

morning, they should use the blue doors to enter school and will be leaving via the 

main entrance.  For the rest of the week, they should enter through the white door 

(4TH) and will leave through the main entrance. 

Each class will be taking part in a PE lesson next week led by Mr Knaggs.  As usual, 

the pupils can come to school in PE clothes on their PE day, which is indicated    

below for each class and/or year group.  This is the new class/year group the pupils 

will be in. 

Year 1 (1KR and 1CS) - Friday 

Year 2 (2ZC and 2MK) - Monday (2ZC) and Tuesday (2MK) 

Year 3 (3TW and 3MH) - Tuesday (3TW) and Wednesday (3MH) 

Year 4 (4TH and 4SS) - Monday 

Year 5 (5DC and 5JL) - Friday 

Year 6 (6BA, 6ZM and 6ES) - Wednesday 


